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sewer upgrade planned for 
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King County has finalized the route for an upgraded sewer pipeline in 
North Mercer Island and Southwest Bellevue. We hope you’ll join us at 
an upcoming community meeting to discuss:

•	The pipeline route and how your feedback informed it

•	Potential construction methods

•	Pump station upgrades

•	Upcoming design milestones and environmental review

•	Opportunities for input into the project’s design

Watch your mailbox for a newsletter in the coming weeks with 
additional information about the pipeline route and upcoming meetings.

Can’t make the meetings? Join us online! We’ll be hosting an online open house from 
January 25 to February 22 at www.nmesewerupgrade.org 

Do you have questions or need special accommodations? 
Contact Kristine Cramer at 206-477-5415 or Kristine.cramer@kingcounty.gov

Join us for an upcoming community meeting!

Wednesday, January 25, 6 – 8 p.m.
Mercer Slough Environmental Education Center

1625 118th Ave SE, Bellevue

Thursday, January 26, 6 – 8 p.m.
Mercer Island Community and Event Center 

8236 SE 24th St, Mercer Island


